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PROPOSAL FOR TELE-MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES FOR THE 
BROWNING SCHOOL DISTRICT

Purpose:  An inexpensive way to continue to provide quality mental health services to 
students, faculty and community.

Services
-Provide confidential, quality and assessable mental health services via tele-health for up to 
twenty clients per week.
-Provide up to two groups per week in addition to the 20 clients.
-Provide an opportunity for families to participate in their child’s therapy via Family Counseling.
-Partner and work with school’s personnel to address specific concerns for students, i.e. 
trauma, behavior, etc.
-During vacations that last longer than a week, I would continue seeing clients.  If they are 
unable to make the appointments during the vacation period, I would “check in” in a 
confidential manner that best fits the clients.  This includes the summer months.
-Provide mental health services to district employees.
-Provide continued supervision of Licensed Clinical Professional Counselor Candidates. 

Expenses I am responsible for:
-Provided at my cost, my own Professional Liability insurance.
-Provided at my cost, my own Tribal Business License. 
-Provide at my cost, my own State Business License.
-Provided at my cost, my yearly renewal of my two professional licenses.
-Provided at my cost, Subscription to Simple Practice, an online service that provides 
confidential scheduling, client portal, confidential tele-mental health and third party billing. 

Compensation:  The cost for the district will be $2000.00 per month for twelve months, to 
be renegotiated at the end of the fiscal year.  The parties recognize this is a base salary, which 
covers one week of expenses for 20 clients a week or five clients a month. The three weeks or 
additional clients will be billed by me via a third party; ex. Medicaid or private insurance.

It has been my honor to be part of the school district and community for over 
24 years. I look forward to continuing our partnership, as we work together to 

have a positive impact on the lives of our students, school and community.


